
May 12, 1993 

Mr, Kermit Geary 

1266 Riverview' Drive 

Walnutport, PA 18089 

Dear Mr, Geary, 

By this letter we offer confirmation of your 

receipt of our AM station, WMOM, on Saturday, April 10 

and Tuesday, April 20, 1993, Ft'`s good to see the DX 

hobby is still alive and well. I got interested in 

radio as a kid listening to AM radio at night and 

sending away for QSL cards, 

98 5tai /7-\ 

Yours very truly, 

Dick Myers, f ews Director 
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